
From: deborah hughes  

Sent: Friday, March 1, 2024 10:03 AM 

To: Christopher Cummings  

Subject: Stoke Hill Housing Development 

 

To whom it may concern  

I hear there are plans again to build at the far end of Mincinglake Valley Park- I strongly object to this 

erosion of green areas within walking distance of the city centre. Without wilder green spaces in a 

city people will resort to driving out to the countryside and thus using cars more often. Please 

consider this when planning developments around a city boundaries.  

I understand the need for new housing but this area has been overdeveloped for residential housing.  

Yours faithfully 

Deborah Hughes 

16 Abbots Rd Exeter 

EX4 7AN 

Sent from my iPhone 


